From: beltol Email

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Subject: [BULK] C&H hog farm permit

Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 10:34:46 AM

| AM WRITING THIS IN SUPPORT OF C&H HOG FARM PERMIT REG.5

THIS IS SOMETHING THAT AS A CITIZEN OF THE LAND IN AMERICA AND
AROUND THE WORLD NEED TO EAT. FOR SOMEONE IN ARKANSAS TO THINK
THAT A RIDE DOWN A RIVER IS MORE OF VALUE THEN FOOD FOR THE
WORLD. THEY NEED TO TAKE A RIDE DOWN THE ARKANSAS RIVER. AND
ENJOY THERE DAY!

IF THEY DON'T LIKE WHAT THE SEE IN FOOD PRODUCTION KEEP RIGHT ON
GOING DOWN RIVER TO THE GULF.

| DO AND WILL SUPPORT THE C&H FAMILY TO KEEP GROWING FOOD FOR
THE PEOPLE OF THE WORLD, AND SHOW THE PICTURES OF THE STARVING
KIDS EATING BARBECUE PIG SANDWICH.

WAKE UP AMERICA, IF YOU CAN'T EAT YOU CAN'T RIDE THE RIVER.

AND BY THE WAY IF YOU PLAN A TRIP DOWN STREAM, DEPENDS WILL HELP
THE RIVER!

THANKS ADEQ FOR YOUR WORTHY THOUGHT AND THE JOB YOU DO.

MICHAEL MCCLELLAND NEWTON COUNTY RESIDENT NOT FROM OUTSIDE
THE COUNTY.

MY FAMILY HAS BEEN HERE SINCE THE 1930'S OWNED A SECTION ON THE
BIG CREEK VALLEY WHERE THE STREAM RUNS ONLY HALF THE YEAR
SOMETIMES.
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